
Defect report- glass fuel filters
Tony Unwin/Gyrate

Please be advised that we have found the 'glass' fuel filters fitted to some of our gyroplanes have
the potential to come apart in service.  On investigation a number of websites indicate that these
filters should be fitted with wire to retain the assembly in one piece.  We bring this to your
attention as it may be that you have fitted these filters to other aircraft of which we are not aware
and they may be at risk.


